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          November 17, 2011 

 

Robin Bleier RN, HCRM-FACDONA 

Principal, RB Health Partners, Inc. 

210 South Pinellas Ave 

Suite 260 

Tarpon Springs, Florida 34689 
 

Dear Robin, 

I wanted to thank you for the excellent services, Norma Collins, RN, BS, LHRM, your Director of 

Clinical Services, provided to Clear Choice Health Care as Interim Nurse Director for one of our 

facilities, a CCRC, in Sun City, Florida.  

I would highly recommend RB Health Partners, Inc. based on this experience.  Norma Collins is 

professional, clinically savvy, a good communicator, and easy to work with.  Staff really 

connected with her and our Administrator who had worked with you and Norma as well as 

others from your office was very complimentary.  

Your Office Administrative Manager Cara Strayer was also quite professional and a delight to 

correspond with.  While I do not know your other associates personally, I have heard about 

some of them through this property Administrator who could not say enough good things 

about his experiences as well.   

In closing, I feel that RB Health Partners, Inc. has much to offer the long term care profession.  I 

endorse you, Norma, and your company.  If anyone has any questions about the experiences I 

had with Norma and RB Health Partners, Inc. please contact me.  

 Sincerely,  

Angel 

Angel McGarrity-Davis, RN 

Vice President of Clinical Services  

Clear Choice Healthcare  

 

 


